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Kate Ewert – Cornwall Councillor for Rame Peninsula & St Germans 

Torpoint Specific 

• Cllr Tivnan and myself have been invited to a meeting regarding the Rugby 

Club with various attendees from both Cornwall Council and Rugby England.  

• The Wildanet installation continues to cause issues in the Sycamore Drive 

area, I have again fed back to the company. 

• I have been contacted by several residents at the top end of Sycamore about 

parking issues on the top corner (behind the houses that face onto Trevol Rd). 

After speaking to Will Glassup at Highways, the only potential solution would 

be double yellow lines along that section. I foresee it would raise more issues 

than it solved, but I will feed back to residents for their thoughts.   

• My Torpoint Surgery continues to be well attended – with residents attending 

from across my divisional area.  

As mentioned in my last report, the Leisure Centre in Saltash has indeed been given a 

reprieve for at least 2 years. With the other Cornwall Councillors from the Saltash 

area we have established a working group to see how we can best support the centre 

going forward to ensure its success.  

 


